
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 5th September 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We are absolutely thrilled to welcome everyone back for an exciting new academic year! Our 
dedicated team has been working hard to prepare an enriching and engaging curriculum, filled 
with new challenges and adventures for our children. Together, let us embark on this journey 
of learning, laughter, and growth. Here’s to a fantastic year ahead, brimming with 
achievements and memorable moments!  
Let’s make it the best year yet! 

 

from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were won by Lichfield! 
  

Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 
What a brilliant start to the year! 

 

 

 
We are now using Arbor to take meal 
payments and book places for our 
breakfast and after-school clubs. This 
year’s permission forms for photographs 
are also live on the app. If you need any 
help with this, please do contact Ms 
Smart, who will be happy to help.  

After-school club! 

 
We are very excited to launch our own after-
school club, which is run by Mrs James, who is 
a trained dance and drama teacher! Clubs on 
offer are: 

Monday – Art and crafts 
Tuesday – Games and Lego 

Wednesday – Dance and Drama 
Thursday – Multi-skills 

To ensure your child’s place, please book in 
advance via the Arbor app.  



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Date  Event 

Friday 5th September  Rock up and Read (8.30am) 

Tuesday 9th September  Individual music lessons begin (weekly) 

Friday 19th September  Academy photographs (individual and family groups) 

Friday 3rd October  Rock up and Read (8.30am) 

Tuesday 7th October  Parent meetings (3.30 – 5pm) 

Wednesday 8th 
October 

Parent meetings (3.30 – 4.20pm) 

 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 

 

Thank you to everyone who 
attended our first Rock up and 

Read of the year!  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/

